
Running Forever Running Club 

 

Policy for subsidising club trips to races 

 

1. This policy was agreed at the committee meeting held on 

5 September 2018 and covers the hire of minibuses to 

transport club members to races. 

 

2. Applies to races where at least 20 members have booked 

places. 

 

3. The club will subsidise 30% of the cost of the minibus hire 

up to a maximum of £100 per event. 

 

4. Agreement must be obtained from the club committee 

prior to any commitment being made. 

 

5. Reimbursement will be made by BACS on application to 

the club treasurer by providing proof of payment. 


